
The wind of change is 
blowing among African 
Quakers in the FUM com-
munity as churches expand 
and grow in new places, 
and as African Friends 
respond to Christ’s Great 
Commission.  

The Friends Africa 
Board of Missions, 
established by FUM, is turning the tide as Kenyan Quakers 
are cultivating seeds of new life in Africa. We are witness-
ing growing support and interest among African Friends 
for mission work in Tanzania, the Democratic Republic of 
Congo, Uganda, and other places in Kenya. This is changing 
FUM’s approach to missions. No longer should we think of 
missions as a Western initiative. FUM is working to empow-
er African Quaker churches to see themselves as senders 
and sowers, missionaries and generous givers, in support of 
missions. The empowerment of the African Quaker church 

for missions is vital as we 
make this paradigm shift. 

“For as rain and snow 
fall from heaven and return 
not again, but water the 
earth, bringing forth life 
and giving growth,” 
(Isaiah 55:10), so African 
members of the FUM 
community are being 
called to cast seeds of 
new life across Africa. 

    

Africa Ministries Director

Soccer clubs are being used for 
evangelism in Tanzania.

Friends Theological College 
is developing Friends leaders 


